

# NEWSLETTER MAY 2017

Our next meeting is on Wednesday May 3rd. at 7.30 pm This month our member, David Stephen, will present

"The 2017 Melbourne Garden Show and other gardening ideas."

#### **Show and Tell**

At the meeting we will ask members

What is happening in your garden now?

Bring something (a flower, a seed pod, a posy.....) from the garden to illustrate your point if possible.

### A May Outing to the Huon Valley

**Sunday 21st. May:** 10.30am, meet at Woodbank Garden, 2040 Huon Road, Longley. \$10 admission includes morning tea.

Then drive to "My Slice of Pie" restaurant at 11 Dip Road, Mountain River to meet for lunch at 1.00pm. Lunch at own expense, choose from menu, BYO beer or wine, no corkage charge.

There will be a clip board at the meeting to indicate if you are coming and for carpooling. If not at meeting email taroonagardenforum@ozemail.com.au as we need to let Woodbank and the cafe know numbers.

### Forward notice: The annual weekend away

This will probably be on the weekend of either 20th or 27 October and will be to the North-east around the Fingal Valley area.

Also later this year, Georgetown Garden Club will be visiting the south of the state and we may be involved with an activity with them.



## Flower of the Month topic: What's happening in the garden now?

...and dont forget items for the trade table. We always enjoy a little 'shopping' at the break, and this pleasant activity contributes to club funds.



Photographs were taken by Margaret Armstrong at Woodbank Garden recently.